Dianna Saunderson

From: Brubaker Bauman |

Sent: Friday, March 15, 2024 4:34 PM

To: Delegation (SM)

Subject: March 18 Council Meeting -- Inclusionary Zoning and Growing Together (Reports DSD-2024-005

and DSD-2024-029)

You don't often get email from brubauman@gmail.com. Learn why this is important

Dear Council Members -- thank you for your service to the Kitchener area. | am writing to encourage you to stay the
course for Inclusionary Zoning planning to the full extent permitted by law immediately. Although developers may feel
the pinch financially for a time, in the long run this practice is good for the whole community.

thank you,
Nancy Brubaker





